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Voting by mail is the safest and most secure way to vote. It makes it possible for 

people like me who often cannot get out of work on Election Day to have our voices 

heard. It is less expensive and easier to manage than in person voting. It is not 

impacted by weather.  And most importantly, it has been working so well in Oregon 

we are a model to other states on the best way to manage elections.  

 

There is NO LEGITIMATE REASON to abandon mail voting. The ONLY 

MOTIVATION for this bill is to suppress votes. Trying to make voting harder and with 

less time to vote is an attack on democracy.  

 

 

Voter fraud is virtually non existent. Don’t fall for this attempt to injure and punish 

Oregon voters.  

 

 

Vote NO on any voter suppression attempts, including this one.  


